
Please join the Elementary Parent Organization on August 18 for an

evening of popsicles, outdoor activities, and a meet-and-greet with

other Black River K-5 families. 

Popsicles will be supplied

Don't forget to invite any new families who will be joining the Black

River family for the 2022-2023 school year!

Prospect Park -  595 Prospect Ave, Holland, MI 49423

For questions email: blackriverparentorg@brpsk12.org

POPSICLES IN THE PARK

P R O S P E C T  P A R K  |  A U G U S T  1 8  |  5 : 3 0  -  7 : 0 0 P M


